
From: Baker, Josh
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 7/1/2013 2:12:17 PM

Subject: FW: OCS Gov Support for Offshore Legislation
Attachments: HR 2231 and HR 1613 Parnell OCS Governors Letter (062513).pdf

I’m fine with this – everyone else has signed on.  Any objections?
 
From: Natalie Joubert [mailto:NJoubert@hbwresources.com] 

Sent: Wednesday, June 26, 2013 12:48 PM

To: Amy Dobson (AK); Chip Kline (LA); Chris Champion (MS); Cindy Sims (AK); David Holt CEA; Doug Domenech (VA); 
Elizabeth Bluemink (AK); Emily Domenech (TX); Garret Graves (LA); I'man Robinson (VA); Janie Mason (AK); Jeffrey Jones 
(AK); Jill Boxer (AL); Jose Romano; Baker, Josh; Haltiwanger, Katherine; Kim Genardo (NC); Kirk Sims (MS); Mark Robbins 
(AK); Martin Kent (VA); Natalie Joubert; Nate Hickman (TX); Nick Tew (AL); Randall Ruaro (AK); Sara Benhauser (VA); 
Shana Gooch (TX); Sharon Leighow (AK); Stefanie Moreland (AK); Tony Almeida (NC)

Cc: kip.knudson@alaska.gov; Nathan Butzlaff (nathan.butzlaff@alaska.gov)

Subject: OCS Gov Support for Offshore Legislation
 
Dear OCS Governors Coalition Reps:
 
Governor Parnell’s staff would like to alert you to a letter sent to U.S. House Speaker Boehner and Minority Leader 
Pelosi late yesterday on behalf of the Coalition. The letter underscores the governors’ support for two pieces of 
legislation, H.R. 2231, the “Offshore Energy & Jobs Act,” and H.R. 1613, the “Outer Continental Shelf Transboundary 
Hydrocarbon Agreements Authorization Act.” This support is due to the bills’ inclusion of measures that would 
expand revenue-sharing to all coastal states and would expand offshore leasing to new areas, including in the 
Atlantic.  These two bills will be up for consideration by the full House later today. The letter is attached and will be 
available on the OCS Governors’ website later this afternoon at this link.
 
On a related note, the Coalition has a pending letter to be signed by the full Coalition that will be sent to each of the 
101 U.S. Senators and Representatives from the 8 OCS Governors states. This letter introduces the Coalition to the 
Congressmen and reviews some of the group’s policy objectives.  Many of you have already approved the language 
and worked with Gov. Parnell’s office on the electronic signatory process. If you have not done so, please contact 
Nathan (cc’d) or myself. Additional news on the status of the letter and its intended release date will be shared with 
the group in the near future.
 
Sincerely,
 
Natalie
 
 
 
 
Natalie Joubert
Consumer Energy Alliance
1666 K Street, NW Suite 500
Washington, DC 20006
(202) 429-4931 (office)
(202) 423-8391 (mobile)
ConsumerEnergyAlliance.org
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